
 
 
 

 
 
 

 

 

Year 8 Theatre trip to see “The Mousetrap” at St Martin’s Theatre  
 
Dear Parents and Guardians, 
 
Thank you for your responses in relation to the letter of invitation for the above trip. The 
tickets have been purchased and I’m happy to confirm that we will be leaving on 
TUESDAY 10TH JANUARY 2017 for the 3 o’clock performance. We will leave the school at 1.15 
on Tuesday and travel to central London via Tube. We expect to be back between 6 – 6.30 p.m.  
Please make sure that your child has a water bottle and packed snacks with them.  
Your child must have a topped-up Oyster card or cash in order to top up/purchase a travel 
card. 
 
Please send the payment of £15.50 with the below reply slip. 
  
Please return the reply slip by Tuesday 10th January. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
M.Starzec 
Year 8 Tutor 
 
 

PLEASE RETURN THE SLIP BELOW AS SOON AS POSSIBLE TO YOUR CHILDS’ FORM TUTOR 
-------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

NORTH LONDON GRAMMAR SCHOOL 
 
I allow my child to participate in the trip 
 
I will not allow my child to participate in the trip.  
 
Childs’ name   _____________________________    Year group ______________________________ 
 
Parents’ Name _____________________________          Signed ………………………………………………. 
 


